
Covid 19 Policy 

St Johns Pre-School 

At St Johns pre-school we adhere to all the current guidelines and procedures set by both the 

government and also our local council of Cheshire East. 

Alongside this we have our own policies and procedures outlined below- 

• If any child or employee is feeling unwell in any way they must inform pre-school before 

coming to pre-school. 

• If any child or employee is displaying any one of the Covid 19 symptoms identified by the 

GOV website, they must not come to pre-school and must obtain a PCR Test, a lateral flow 

test will not be accepted. 

• If a child or employee has a negative PCR result they may return to pre-school as long as 

they are well enough to do so. 

• If a child or employee tests positive on a PCR test they must inform pre-school at the earliest 

opportunity and will be asked to remain home from pre-school for 10 days, after the 10 days 

they may return to pre-school as long as they are well enough to do so. 

• If a child or employee has a family member whom they live with test positive on a PCR they 

must also stay home for the duration of the days specified for the family member. 

• If any child or employee becomes unwell with any one of the Covid 19 symptoms while in 

pre-school they will be sent home and asked to obtain a PCR test, a lateral flow test will not 

be accepted. 

• Failure to comply with any of the above points may result in disciplinary action, termination 

of contract or retraction of placement. 

 

Valid from September 2021 to be viewed termly 

Signed Tasha Waterhouse Early Years Manager 

Signed Nicky Billington Business Manager 

 


